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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Year 9 Virtual Parents’ Evening – Thursday 10 February 2022 - 4.00pm - 7.00pm 
 
Year 9 Parents’ Evening is scheduled for Thursday 10 February 2022 4.00pm - 7.00pm.  This 
will provide you with the opportunity to discuss the progress of your child with each of their 
subject teachers. 
 
Please make every effort to attend to enable us to work with you to support your child achieve 
their potential. 
 
Stanground Academy uses an online booking system for parents’ evenings and tutor evenings.  
By using this you will be able to make an appointment directly with your child’s teacher.  This 
year appointments will take place on the parents evening system platform.  Please see the link 
below on how to access virtual appointments. 
 
The website can be found at: 
 

stangroundacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 

https://tinyurl.com/ybmokulx  
 
The login details are your contact information and your child’s name and tutor group.  Please 

choose the “Year 9 Parents’ Evening 2022” option and follow the on-screen instructions for 

making an appointment.  If you are unable to use this system, your child should speak to their 

tutor or subject teachers directly to make an appointment.   Appointments will be available to 

book from 12.00pm on 27 January 2021   2022 and will close at 12.00pm on Thursday 10 

February 2022. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

    
Mrs L Hedges    
Senior Deputy Principal      
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